
KINGS BROMLEY PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF COUNCILLOR VACANCY

The Parish council is seeking to co-opt a Councillor to fill a vacancy.

This role will last until the next election for Parish Councillors in May
2027.

If you are interested in being considered for this vacancy please 
write / email in the first instance to the Parish Clerk at the 
addresses below by 30th April 2024.

Please indicate in your letter / email why you think you would make 
a good Councillor and what you feel you could bring to the benefit of 
the parish. A brief background type CV would also be useful.

Dated:    13th April 2024

Signed:   Clerk to the Parish Council

Write to:
Ian Colclough
Parish Clerk
17 Lightwood Road
Yoxall
DE13 8QD

Or email to ian.colclough@gmail.com


